September 6, 2016
Agenda Item #5
Motion: Letter to City requesting presentation of Bike Share program in Venice be made at the VNC general meeting in October 2016. (JD,KG, 7-0)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Draft Letter
Dear Councilman Bonin:
The VNC is very excited that bike share is finely starting to arrive in our community.  As such we would like an update presentation on the Bike Share program and it successes and future plans for Venice.  
I think if we allocate 30 minutes on our October agenda, this will allow your staff to make a 10 minute power point show before answering questions from the Board and public.
Our Parking and Transportation Committee chair James Murez and your staff person Jessie have already been in communication and are working out the exact details we would like the presentation to include.
Thank you in advance for making your staff available.
Sincerely,
Ira
CC Coastal
Sheila… County Supervisor
